
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2023.133 
Released – 17 July 2023 
 
Thank you for your email received 11 July 2023 requesting information regarding agency nursing. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
Please can you confirm how much the trust spent on agency nursing in the financial year 
2022/2023? 
£2,281,763.63 
 


